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FoS 200 Club 2020-21

Will you be one of our lucky winners in the FoS 200 Club 2020-217?

Our 200 club is a great way for you to help us raise money to support the school in a safe and easy
way. For a one-off payment of £20.00 you will be entered in to the six FoS 200 draws, which will be
drawn monthly from January to June 2021.

FoS 200 Club rules state that 50% of all income is paid out as prize money, with the other 50%
going into the FoS fund. We work on three prizes per draw meaning that the more members we
have, the higher the prizes.

You can pay for as many membership numbers as you like and it’s not limited to immediate family,
but to supporters of our school community too, so please let your relatives and friends know. All
members must be signed up by 315 December 2020 for the draws to begin in January 2021.

To join, please sign up via ParentPay and send an email to Katie200Club@gmail.com with the
entry name, your daughter’s name and form, and your telephone number. Friends and family can
complete the form and return with a cheque to the school reception.

Each purchased membership number will remain with you for the six draws. All numbers will be
emailed out in early January to the address used to confirm the ParentPay purchase.

Draws will be carried out monthly from January 2021 to June 2021; they are drawn at FoS
committee meetings and winners are notified by email. Payment will be made by BACS transfer
directly into your account and your bank details will be requested when you’re notified of your
win.

We very much hope you will join us and be in with a chance to win, whilst helping the school raise

valuable extra funds.

Katie Hodgson
FoS 200 Club Organiser



Friends and Family
FoS 200 Club Enrolment Form 2020-21

Return this form with your £20.00 cheque payable to “FoS” to:
Katie Hodgson (FoS 200 Club), Stratford Girls’” Grammar School, The Manor, Shottery, CV37 9HA
and email katie200club@gmail.com to confirm your entry.

Your membership number will then be emailed to you in early January.

Please enrol me as a member of the FoS 200 Club for 2020-21. | confirm that | have enclosed a
payment of £20.00 for each entry.



